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From: Susan Donnelly <susan.h.donnelly@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, August 21, 2017 3:51 PM
To: PUC - Executive.Director
Subject: gas pipeline running

I live in West Lebanon, NH and travel along where the pipeline is to go every day. I strongly oppose this
pipeline and feel that we don’t need it. And, since it will use fracked gas, I’m even more opposed. So please
vote against it. Thank you!

Susan H. Donnelly
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